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Important Dates 

Please refer to our website 

calendar for a full list of 2021 

school dates 

 

 

September 17 

Last day of term. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

Learning Well 
As well as significant adjustments to the way in which they learn, our students have 
also had to adjust to life without the joy of daily interactions with peers. These 
interactions are very important to their wellbeing and their ability to engage 
successfully in learning. Given this our teachers are working hard to ensure students are 
learning in ways which allow them to engage with others socially. This includes having 
face to face time where the emphasis is on social interaction rather than formal 
learning outcomes.  We have shared screen shots of various examples of these 
practices on the following page. From these imagines it is clear to see these experiences 
are very positive for students. As the weeks of home learning mount up, it is important 
children maintain a positive outlook and their connections with others. Our teachers 
are committed to making this happen. 
 
Dan Sprange 
Principal 
 
 

Term 3 Week 2 Friday 23 July 2021 
 



 

 

       

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Congratulations Mrs Ciardi 
Mrs Ciardi and her husband Jason welcomed Nara Ciardi into the the world on Monday morning. She is a happy and 
healthy baby with very proud parents. Nara arrived at 4:08am and weighing 3.35kg. Congratulations Mrs Ciardi. 



 

 

  

 
 
  

Thank you 
We are working in challenging times and are very grateful for the support we have received from our school 
community. School staff have been generously acknowledged and supported by our parents from day one. We 
have received warm messages, sweet treats, and warm wishes most days. We appreciate being appreciated and 
look forward to being able to thank you in person. 

 
 

Support Our Sponsors 
Before Level 4 restrictions 
started many local small 
businesses signed up to help 
our school through the 
donation of goods and 
services. These businesses 
generously supported our 
school when we asked and 
now they are the ones 
needing support. Please have 
a look at the businesses listed 
on the following pages and 
support them where you can. 

 
 
 



 

 

 



 

 

 
  



 

 

  

Sharing and Learning From Each Other  
Padlet is a communication tool which allows students to see the work of others as it progresses in real time. 
Students can add to or challenge their understanding based on what they can see in the learning being displayed 
by their peers. The image above is a screen shot of a Padlet showing student understanding in science. The Padlet 
shown below is amazing art created by students in 5/6E. In both cases students can be inspired and learn more 
from observing the learning of others. 
 
 



 

 

Stage 3 Writing 
Challenges often inspire us to be creative and express ourselves. Stage 3 have been 
learning about ballads and they have applied their know to express their feelings about 
the COVID lockdown. They capture the moment beautifully and are very entertaining.  



 

 

 


